
To Members of the Planning and Environmental Committee, City of London: 
 
My regrettably last-minute note regarding the new Meadowlily Master Plan comes on 
my realizing that the Plan makes no reference to two major Cultural Heritage properties 
within the designated area:  Park Farm and the Meadowlily Bridge, both designated 
under the Ontario Heritage Act.  I think it important that both of these properties be 
noted within the plan, along with an acknowledgement of the special treatment within a 
predominantly natural area that each requires.  This is especially essential in connection 
with the immediate surroundings of Park Farm, where references to both the historical 
domestic landscaping and to the farming aspect of the site should be conserved.  
 
Thanks for your attention. 
 
Nancy Tausky 
Heritage Consultant 

 


